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Mrs Nairne’s Headlines

NSPCC Assembly Progress

 

As you know, we value the 
importance of a smooth 
transition for our children.  We 
had another successful Future 
Friday today.  As part of our 
transition process, we have 
made a google form on which 
you, as parents and carers, can 
inform us of anything you would 
like next year’s teacher to know.  
Please click here to access the 
form.  Please note, we will not 
always reply to these comments 
but class teachers will read 
them.

Today we had an NSPCC 
assembly for KS 1 and KS 2.  We 
met Buddy and talked about the 
importance of speaking up and 
keeping safe.  Children learnt 
about what to do if they have 
worries and we discussed who 
our trusted adults are and how 
they can help us. 

Starting from next week, our 
wellbeing ambassadors will be 
on the gate with staff welcoming 
children in the morning.  

This week we have held our 
Progress Meetings.  This is where 
teachers meet with me, Ms Addai 
and Ms Struthers.  We talk about 
the progress the children have 
made and any barriers to their 
learning.  Together we create 
actions to improve what we have 
in place for our children.  

We are so impressed with the 
progress children have made in 
their learning!  Well done! 

https://forms.gle/VX1xWRAoQkUEMbAm8
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhandsworth/


Our Summer Picnic is on Saturday 2nd July 
and we are aiming to make this one bigger 
than ever!

The picnic will run from 11am - 5pm with the 
Colour Run starting at 1pm.  There are limited 
spaces available for the Colour Run, so please 
click here to secure a place. 

We will have a pizza stall and BBQ along with 
a  bar and also a Pimms, Gin and Prosecco 
stand. 

Dan Rouse will be DJing and live streaming 
onto HP radio.

Petite Production and Funky Feet dance 
academy will also be performing. 

Entrance to the Summer Picnic will be via the 
main school entrance and the gates will be 
open from 10.30am

 See you there!

We really need your help with 
cake donations, the loan of 
gazebos and a paddling pool.  

We are asking for plenty of 
volunteers to help in the morning 
to set up the event.  This will be 
from 9am - 11am please. 

Please contact 
maxmax032@gmail.com if you 
can help with set up.

Please can cake donations be 
dropped off in the morning of the 
2nd July at anytime from 10.30am. 

 

We need your help! 

Summer Picnic

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhandsworth/
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhandsworth/
mailto:maxmax032@gmail.com


Thank you Year 4!  We 
really enjoyed your 
assembly!  It was great to 
hear about all the things 
you have been learning in 
school.  The dancing, 
acting and singing was 
amazing and you did so 
well to perform so 
confidently.  It has been a 
long time since you have 
performed in front of an 
audience.  Well done. 

Please remember you are more than welcome to come and look 
at your children’s work after school on Wednesday 13th July!

We loved having our ducklings in school!
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We are lucky to have a member 
of staff and a parent who have 
been working tirelessly to 
develop a wonderful gardening 
area with our children.  
They will be running a plant stall 
at the Summer Fair.  
The children have planted up 
some pots and tins for the 
summer picnic.  However, we are 
wondering if you have any other 
bits to bring in from home or 
anything you can donate for our 
plant stall.
If anyone has any spare 
plants/cuttings etc or anything 
else that you think would go well 
on a plant stall, we would be 
glad to accept them. 

Please bring anything you have 
to the front office.  Thank you for 
your support. 

This week, we received an email from the World of 
Work organisers:

I like to thank you for a wonderful World of Work last 
week!   Thanks to the office team too for all their hard 
work on the admin and organisation. The teachers and 
pupils we met across the week were very engaged and 
the children were asking some great questions!  We 
hope you enjoyed the programme!
 
We received some lovely feedback from volunteers:
 
“We loved working with the children today, their drawings 
were really impressive for their age and we definitely think 
there are some future architects in the class!” Volunteer for 
Year 6
 
“Today was a fantastic workshop with Year 5. I had a great 
time negotiating what share of profit each team was going to 
give me and they had some wonderful ideas” Volunteer for 
Year 5
 
“really enjoyed today and surprised at how advanced some 
of their questions were” Volunteer for Year 3
 
We would love to work with you again next year!

Handsworth World of Work 
Programme

Well Done 

Handsworth!



CLICK HERE!

CLICK HERE!

CLICK HERE!

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/






The purpose of Star of the Week is for us to have 

the opportunity to celebrate every child in our 

community specifically. We encourage everyone 

to celebrate what is wonderful about that child. 

Children do not need to do anything to earn Star 

of the Week – each child deserves it and they 

will each get a turn. Next week, stars also have 

the opportunity to have tea with Mrs Nairne and 

Ms Addai.  We are nearly coming to the end of 

Star of the Week, please get in touch if your 

child has not had their celebration. 

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage 

you to ask them to repeat to you some of the 

positive statements their classmates and 

teachers make about them and add your own! 

Star of the Week

NHW

THOMASRAO

RHH WINONNA

MARIAH

ABOUBACAR4SN

3LB KAREEM


